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Allotments, Recreation ground/ cricket and village assets  

 

Allotments  

 

There has been a request from Some allotment Holders on Rattlesden Road to look at deer fencing 

for the protection of crops from wild deer/ wildlife.  There has been some reservations on this from 

Gedding Road residents and allotment holders over the risk to the aesthetics of surrounding 

properties, and the cost that this might bring to the council for the sake of a few residents when 

there are feasible alternatives to a perimeter fence.  

Daphne Youngs has gathered some quotes for discussion at the PC meeting on 4th November.  

This has been placed on the PC meeting agenda.  

 

Village assets:  

 

Defibrillator:  

Defibrillator at the village hall has been checked and safety checks completed. This has been entered 

on the national database the certify that the Defibrillator is still available on the national circuit.  

Discussions have been had within the PC after suggestion to use CIL funds to pay for another 

defibrillator to be housed in the phone box at the other end of the village. Quotes for defibrillators 

and housing have been gathered by the Parish Clerk.  

 

Village Cricket  

 

Playground quotes gathered – Separate item for discussion on the agenda.  

 

 


